
To celebrate the beginning of Spring, we 

will be hosting an egg decorating      

competition. To enter, please decorate an 

egg or an artificial egg and bring it into 

nursery by Wednesday 9th April. 

There will be prizes for the best child’s 

egg, the best parent’s egg and the best 

teacher’s egg. 

Get cracking, everyone! 


